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MS STEPHANIE Fegan 
31 Attunga RD 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: REV2021/0034 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

My family and I all support the development proposal for this building. It desperately needs to 
be upgraded to ensure a more appealing, safer space for both residents and the broader 
community. The design fits in well with the surroundings, including of course the nearby 
residential developments which are very large and modern. My family and friends are all 
regulars at the Whale Beach Deli and all agree it's time the building was re developed. Again, it 
will create a more user friendly and safer space for the local community to gather and for 
people to visit when they come up to Whale Beach from all across Sydney (and beyond). 
There is no other development in the area that supports local business where beach goers can 
buy food and drinks. The sooner this building is re developed the better. 
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